
FILED 3/28/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 02421-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

ANORTH FLORIDA 
VCOMMUNITY WATER SYSTEMS 

(Formerly Sunny Hills Utility Company) 

March 28, 2023 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20220066-WS - Application for increase in water rates in Washington 
County, by Sunny Hills Utility Company- Update on Pro Forma Items 

Dear Commission Clerk, 

In accordance with FPSC Order No. PSC-2022-0335-PAA-WS, North Florida Community 
Water Systems (Formerly Sunny Hills Utility Company) hereby submits its update on the 
improvements at Well No. 1. 

The generator has been installed and has been placed into service. 

The iron filtration has been installed. However, it is scheduled to be connected and piped into 
the treatment plant within the next two weeks. The utility is still waiting on a step down 
transformer. This has been delayed due to supply chain issues. As soon as it is received, an 
electrical crew will be going to connect the power so we can make a test run of the filters before 
installing the media. 

Sincerely, 

?J 
Troy Rendell 
Vice President 
Investor Owned Utilities 
II for North Florida Community Water Systems 




